
From: Miles Lucas  
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 3:51 PM 
To: Mayor Kate <Kate.Colin@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org>; Jim Schutz <Jim.Schutz@cityofsanrafael.org>; Rob 
Epstein <Rob.Epstein@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: 6/21 City Council Meeting - Public Comment  
  
Mayor Kate,   
 
I respectfully request that you postpone appointing any Board or Commission vacancies 
until the City follows its established process as happened with the 1-year term 
appointment of Jon Haveman.This was NOT done with the two 4-year positions that 
have become vacant this month.  The City needs to follow its own transparent and 
democratic procedures, announce vacancies widely including reaching those not on PC 
or social media. Then Camille Harris, Jon Previtali and whoever else is interested may 
apply, conduct interviews, and then make an appointment. 
This has been the City of San Rafael process for years and needs to be followed with 
these vacancies and all future vacancies. 
I kindly request that the City Clerk distribute to any other City Official that is responsible 
for making changes to tonight's agenda. 
Sincerely,  
   
A. Medved  
35 year resident of San Rafael  
 




